
Discussion of the thesis at the department 

 

On 29 October, 2018, at the Department of Russian Language and Literature held a 

discussion of the dissertation work of a PhD student Evgenia Arzieva on the topic 

"Prospective foundations of the semantics of possible worlds in an artistic text" 

submitted for the PhD degree in the specialty "6D011800 - Russian and literature". 

Thesis is recommended for defense. 
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